MAY 2021

The JMU Office of Admissions sincerely thanks you for your continued interest in learning more about
James Madison University and our admissions process. We hope that the Counselor Education Program
has been a helpful resource for you throughout this year. We have a few updates to wrap up this cycle.

While we are not producing any formal communications or doing any webinar programming this summer,
our office is open, and your regional counselor is available if you have any questions. And, of course, we

will monitor the counselored@jmu.edu email if you wish to reach out to us with any questions or
feedback.

Our May calendar is on our website, so please encourage your students to check the availability posted
there. We are providing guided tours Monday through Friday, as well as offering self-guided tours. We
request that everyone planning to visit campus register through our website. We are currently hosting
virtual information sessions on Wednesdays at 6 PM. Beginning on May 26th and running through August
11th, we will be offering one virtual information session per week on Wednesdays from 4-5 PM.

Our plan is for the June visitation schedule to be very similar. We may increase to two guided tour
sessions a day from June 14th to August 13th, dependent on demand and tour guide availability. Our office
will post offerings on a month-to-month basis to ensure compliance with current COVID-19 restrictions and
guidelines.

We want to stay in touch! If you have any changes to your contact information, title, high school, or
organization, please use this form to update your information and share any feedback you may have
about the Counselor Education Program. We also want to ensure that we reach your colleagues who will
be working with next year's seniors AND all students, regardless of grade level, interested in attending
JMU. Please encourage them to sign-up for our counselor mailing list.

Join us on Monday, May 24th, for the final Counselor Education Program webinar of the 2020-2021
academic year! We will first share information on our incoming first-year class, final numbers for this
admissions cycle, and more. We'd love to hear what is of interest to you—please consider submitting pre-
prepared questions in the registration form. We will also have time reserved for attendees to say their
goodbyes to Michael Walsh, JMU's Dean of Admissions, ahead of his retirement at the end of June.

You may register here.
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